
 
 
 
 

IMMUNISATIONS 
 
 
 
HEALTH WARNINGS 
 
In the last year you will be aware of the measles outbreak that circulated across Auckland. Glenfield Intermediate 
has NOT had any confirmed cases. 
 
Please be assured that the health, safety and wellbeing of your child is our priority and should the situation arise 
in the future of a confirmed case within our school, you will be notified immediately. 
 
We expect we will need documented evidence of your childs immunity to measles in the future and the sooner we 
have this information, the better placed we will be to manage any outbreak, should one occur. You will find the 
evidence needed in your childs Well Child Tamariki/Plunket book or immunisation rec ord from your doctor. Please 
provide documented evidence to the school office - enquiries@glenfieldint.school.nz , or by sending a paper copy 
of the information into the school office. 
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